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I am opposed to any and all state gun laws that go against or above the 2nd 

Amendment and US Constitution in any way shape or form. HB 3076 is completely 

unconstitutional and goes against the rights of law abiding citizens to keep and bear 

arms in the way that the firearms were intended. Any unnecessary magazine 

restrictions and additional state background checks and additional firearms licensing 

for citizens who have already passed the federal background check is 

unconstitutional. The 2nd Amendment is a right of the people. Stand up for the 

Constitution. Stand up for the disabled veterans who have served this country and 

who wish to have their gun rights to be left alone.  

 

 


